
 

 

 

 

 

Bulletin Announcements and Parish Suggestions for honoring Catholic Sisters 

 In your bulletin include the names of all women who have entered Religious Life from 

your parish and their community. 
 

 List the Catholic Sisters names who serve or who have served in your parish; if their 

names slip your memory, recognize their religious community in your bulletin. 

            ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Acknowledge the presence of Catholic Sisters who celebrate the Eucharistic Liturgy 

with you on Sunday. 
 

 Ask parishioners to send a note or make a phone call to a Sister who influenced their 

lives.  Most religious communities of Sisters may be found on the Internet.    

 

 Invite a Sister to talk for 5 minutes at the end of Mass about her vocation story. 
 

 If you have a parish newsletter, invite a Catholic Sister to write about her story.  
 

      ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 Prayers of the Faithful suggestions for Sunday, March 11 

 

 For the Catholic Sisters who have served this parish since its beginning, may  

 they be blessed with peace and happiness.  We pray… 

-or- 

For all Religious who have given their lives in service to the Church, especially, 

those who ministered in the Diocese of Erie, may they know the reward of their 

labors.  We pray… 

 

Any questions please feel free to contact, Sister Nancy Fischer, SSJ  (814) 824-1217. 
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